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Welcome 
 
Welcome back to all our students and staff for Term 3.  
A special welcome to our new students and  
Mrs Debra-Kim Croggon who is teaching in Room 11.  
We hope everyone has a fabulous term.  
 
Going to the movies! 
 
The focus this term is making a short film.  Each class will make at least one film this term. 
Some of these will be shown at a Movie Celebration later in the term. This will be exciting as 
students become actors, producers, editors – film makers!  
 

    KidsCan Mufti Day  
       

We           We receive support from KidsCan in various ways 
including rain jackets. To show that we are grateful for 
this we are holding a mufti day on Friday 3 August.  
Children who wear mufti are asked to bring a gold coin  

to donate to KidsCan. The clothes and shoes that children wear for the mufti day must be 
appropriate for school.  
 
School Times 
 
A reminder that children are expected to be at school by 8.15am as learning starts at 8.30am. 
School finishes at 2:45pm and all children are to leave the grounds and go home. Please 
make sure your children do not come back to school later in the afternoon.  
 
Achievement Review Discussions  
 
Thank you very much to all parents and caregivers for coming to the Achievement Review 
Discussions. This is a very important time for parents and children to talk with teachers about 
learning and how parents can help. Children’s reports were given to parents who attended the 
discussions. It is our expectation that every parent talks with their child’s teacher and gets a 
child’s report. If you did not attend please come up to school or phone to meet your 
child’s teacher. 
 
 
 

 

 


